
 
 
BROTHER FREDERICK RECH 
Celebrating 60 years of profession 
 
I am very happy being a Marianist, living and working in Ireland, coming up to my 
60th year of vows. God knows my parents and family — to whom I am very grateful — 
were very instrumental in promoting my vocation. 
 
Working in Ireland and living in the community have been blessings. In the novitiate, I 
said I joined the Society of Mary to help people and be of service to the community — 
these are still my idea. My mother introduced me to the Blessed Mother and her son, 
and we are all good friends. 
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